
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*UPDATED* 
Up to $50,000 

ARMED ROBBERY OF USPS LETTER CARRIER 

 
 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to 
the arrest and conviction of suspects connected to the armed robbery of a United States Postal Service 
(USPS) Letter Carrier. These suspects are believed to have handled items stolen in the robbery. The 
incident took place at approximately 11:29 AM on Tuesday, February 7, 2023, near the intersection of 

Pardee Avenue and Penn Street, Dearborn, MI. 
 

A previous reward poster described the armed robber as an African American male wearing a dark colored 
coat and a light gray ski mask. The individual was approximately 5'8'' tall, in his late 30s to early 40s, 

weighing approximately 180 lbs. The weapon was described as a semiautomatic pistol, possibly gray in 
color with a black grip. After committing the robbery, the suspect fled in a dark-colored Dodge Challenger 

with black rims headed eastbound on Penn Street. 
 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE INDIVIDUALS YOURSELF 
 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3967239 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

 


